BUILDINGS/GROUNDS & TRANSPORTATION REPORT

Date: June 20, 2022
To: Board of Education
From: Jeff Stauder

BUILDINGS/GROUNDS

Facilities Committee
The Facilities Committee met on June 15th.

Project Updates:

Oil and chip of the 8" street road will be done on June 24™.

Resurfacing of the Jr. High parking lot is scheduled for the 2" week of July.
New doors at the Jr. High are scheduled for the 22™ of June.

The new roof above the stairwells, looks to be mid July.

The chiller at the High School has not been scheduled yet.

| will have another update at the July meeting.

Building Maintenance:
The custodians have all started their summer cleaning and waxing and the maintenance staff
are busy making repairs for the upcoming school year.

Transportation

The new Activity bus should be arriving the 1** week of August and our new lift bus will not
arrive until December due to the increase in build time.

| will be rearranging bus routes and moving drivers around over the next month and will update
the Board at the July meeting of any route changes.



